
TESTIMONIALS 
 
"The tremendous success of our fundraising shows is, of course, due in no small measure, to 
your performances. The comments made after the show ranged from ‘great show’ to ‘I had no 
idea we had this kind of talent in Newfoundland.’ " 
- Cy Mills, Executive Director of The St. John’s Boys and Girls Club  
 
 
"Your show was superbly and masterfully staged and brought wonder and laughter to all the 
children. To read of magic is wonder, to observe magic is truly wonderful."  
- D.W. Spracklin, Principal St. George’s Elementary  
 
 
"I highly recommend Gary to any group or body that may require his services for the purpose of 
fundraising or just an evening of fun and laughter." 
- Barry J. Rudd, President B & M Fundraising Limited  
 
 
"You delighted children and adults alike with your impressive show of magical talent... we were 
thrilled with your contribution to our Education Week Opening ceremonies and our ‘Discover the 
Magic’ Theme." 
- Jacqui Tam, Communications Officer Nfld. & Labrador Teachers Assoc.  
 
 
"We most graciously appreciate the effort you and your staff put into "Under the Big Top" 
production. It was a spectacular performance. We are eagerly looking forward to working with you 
again in the future." 
- Andrew Dumaresque, Special Events Coordinator, Central Northeast Health Foundation 

 


